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Residents, staff, Board Members, youth volunteers and long-

term supporters of the Ladies’ Home, joined together for a 

history making moment as Petersburg Home for Ladies  

celebrated 97 years of elegant living with exceptional care.  

Poplar Lawn Park is fraught with decades of stories spanning from tactical war maneuvers 

in 1812 through weekend picnics held by the Historic Poplar Lawn Association.  As a  

tribute to our historic location, and in honor of our founding in 1925, we took to the  

architecture-filled streets, quaint corridors and whimsical pathways of our city for a 2.5K 

Anniversary Walk within the Poplar Lawn Historic District. Joined by Councilman Charlie 

Cuthbert and Historic Poplar Lawn Association President Joel Erb, we commemorated 

the anniversary of the Ladies Home while ascertaining the positive future of our region. Are you part of a community  

organization looking for a networking 

opportunity? Register for our October 

8th Cornhole tournament and meet 

other like-minded community group. 

Online registration will open soon. 



 
 

For outstanding service and influence as role  

models, both in the Petersburg community and  

beyond, Petersburg Home for Ladies would like to 

thank Fire Chief Tina R. Watkins and Sheriff 

Vanessa Crawford during our Juneteeth celebration. 

For decades, Mount Pleasant  

Baptist Church has supported our 

community. We are grateful for 

their spiritual support of our staff 

and residents through their  

Vacation Bible School Program This year our ladies once again rank among the citizen scientists who 

believe in the process of life-long learning. In partnership with  

organizations such as Project Monarch Watch and the Virginia Master

-Naturalist Program, our ladies “give back”  by rearing, tagging and  

releasing monarch butterflies. 

Flower beds and herb gardens hold hidden 

treasures and our ladies enjoy creatively  

unlocking their beauty.  Whether softly  

embracing the leaves of lambs ear, sorting 

through ripening tomatoes or arranging  

gladiolas stems to maximize their allure, our 

ladies never lack for outdoor experiences.  

Members of our Resident 

Council finalized our month 

long  food drive. Their  

efforts help to support The 

Hope Center of Petersburg.  

The Culinary Team of Petersburg Home 

for Ladies does it all. From grandiose 

displays to old fashioned grilled burgers! 

When summer times rolls around they 

fill it with lemonade, barbeque chicken, 

homemade potato salad and the kind of 

southern comforts we cherish at heart. 

As part of our “Pink Day” 

carnival, residents, family 

members, and friends 

stopped to take pictures in 

our pink fairytale carriage. 

Residents enjoyed 

a month long  

celebration of 

Christmas in July 


